
 

Basseterre, St. Kitts & Nevis – August 20, 2014 – LIME announces Major Network Upgrade Investment 

for St. Kitts & Nevis: Group CEO Phil Bentley (left) addresses the media at a Briefing held in Basseterre, 

St. Kitts on August 20.  Phil Bentley revealed major plans to invest some US$10M on network upgrade to 

expand 4G coverage in the Federation, improve mobile data speeds, and upgrade broadband services 

across St. Kitts & Nevis to deliver speeds far in excess of anything currently available in the market. The 

Group CEO said, “LIME remains committed to deliver network improvements, superior customer service 

and more product innovation to fuel the wheels of your industry.” Sharing in the occasion is LIME GM, 

St. Kitts & Nevis, David Lake. 
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